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Dear Committee, 

 

Please support Oregonians by opposing SB767.  If 72% of Oregonians support 

school choice, including 60% of Democrats then as elected officials, it is vital to 

represent the views of your constituents, the majority of whom support school choice 

and charter schools. By opposing SB 767, you can demonstrate your commitment to 

representing the will of the people and preserving their right to choose their child's 

education.  Oregon needs to be finding ways to expand access to charters schools, 

online, and hybrid education models to better serve a diversity of learners and school 

choice is the ONLY proven method to improving K-12 education outcomes - not more 

money, not more teachers, not more programs - just choice.  Please work to ensure 

Oregonians gain opportunities for school choice. 

 

Betsy Hege 

The Dalles, OR 


